
Information for Coordinated Care Project Update 
 

Starting late September … electronic 

notifications about emergency department 

registrations, in-patient transfers, 

discharges and deaths will be sent from 
Fraser Health to family physicians. 

 

 

   

  

  

         

      

 

 
 

 

ICC Project Background 

The availability of patient encounter information from Fraser Health to family physicians is currently limited.  

The physician community has expressed a strong desire to improve communications regarding patients in 

support of better coordinated care.  The Information for Coordinated Care (ICC) Project is working to improve 

and support patient-centred care via electronic delivery of Fraser Health acute care data to family physicians 

Electronic Medical Record (EMR) systems. 

 

 

How will the ICC solution work? 

The solution implemented by the ICC Project will deliver to physician EMRs: select emergency data and 

inpatient admission, discharge, transfer (ADT) notifications, and death notifications from Fraser Health.  The 

data flow will involve ADT notifications from Fraser Health Meditech being sent to the appropriate provider’s 

EMR via the Excelleris results distribution service.   

 

 

ICC Project Update 

The ICC project team consulted the Joint Interdivisional-Fraser Health IM/IT Working Group to identify and 

determine which acute data is required.  The family physicians on this group drove the development of a 

useful data set.   

 

Final deployment preparations are currently underway and the go-live is anticipated for September 22, 2016.   

 

 

Questions?  

For questions about the ICC Project, please contact Ryan Taylor, Senior Project Manager, via 

fhehealth@fraserhealth.ca 


